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November 4, 2010 (Agenda)  

 

Local Agency Formation Commission 

105 East Anapamu Street 

Santa Barbara CA  93101 

 

La Cumbre Mutual Water Company Annexation to the  

Goleta Sanitary District (LAFCO 10-4)  

 

Dear Members of the Commission: 

 

Recommendation 

 

It is recommended the Commission direct the staff to schedule this proposal for a future meeting. 

 

Discussion 

 

This proposal was scheduled for hearing on October 14.  At the request of the County Planning 

and Development Department, the Commission continued the item to this agenda.    

 

On October 26 we received the enclosed memorandum from Planning and Development raising 

several issues that need to be addressed before this matter can be heard. 

 

Accordingly we recommend staff be directed to schedule this proposal for a future meeting to 

allow the opportunity to resolve these questions.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

BOB BRAITMAN 

Executive Officer 

 

cc:  Mike Alvarado, General Manager, La Cumbre Mutual Water Company  

Kamil Azoury, General Manager/Chief Engineer, Goleta Sanitary District 

Glenn Russell, PhD, Director, County Planning and Development  
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